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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec – Mikaeel Haq 
Y1 – Alfie Davison 
Y2 – Grayson McNally  

Y3 – Harrision Dyer  

Y4 – Parker Evans 

Y5 – Lillie Smith  

Y6 – Lily Taylor  
 

 
 

Attendance 100%ers 
          

This term we are trying a new reward system for 

attendance.  Any pupil who is in all week is eligible for 

an extra playtime the following week. 

Last week we had 138 children with 100% attendance !! 

Breakfast Club 

 
Operates an open register 

daily from 7:30am 

£3.50 per day 

This week’s assembly theme is 

Harvest 

Robinwood Meeting for Yr6 Parents – Tuesday 3rd October 
 Don’t forget it’s the Robinwood Parent’s Meeting next Tuesday where Yr6 and their parents 

will find out more about the trip, what they’ll do and what to bring.   

Please go to the Yr6 classroom after school on Tuesday where the meeting will be held. 

Harvest Church Visit  

– Change of Date –  

now Wednesday 11th 
Our Harvest Church Service is at 

St Bartholomew’s Church now on 

Wednesday 11th October at 

9:30am.  If you would like to walk 

up to church, please let us know 

and you can join us for the 

journey – Hope to see you there! 

 

Our Charity for this term is for Harvest and is: 

  Whitworth Lighthouse Community 

Foodshare    (chosen by our School Council) 
 

Parent’s Evening is on Tuesday 10th October 2pm – 6 pm 
 Letters will be sent out early next week for you to book an appointment to come and talk 

about your child’s learning and development at school.  Five minute slots will be given with 

the class teacher so please get your  return slips back as soon as possible – Thank You! 
 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

Little Princess Trust 
Congratulations to Darcie who 

has so far raised over £250 for 

the Little Princess Trust hair-

loss and cancer charity by 

having 19 inches (48cm) of her 

hair cut off!!! 

Well Done! – Very Impressive  

If you would like to make your 

own donation, click this link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/darcielo

uise-berryman-1692110281708 
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St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School 

 

 

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON  
and EVENING 

 

All prospective parents are welcome to come and have a 
look around our wonderful school. 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 
 

1-4pm and 5-7pm 
No appointment required 

 
Coffee and cake on arrival followed by a tour of  

the school 
 

Ring us on 01706 344631 
for further details 

 

Look  forward  to  seeing  you! 


